
 
 

	

STAFF REPORT ON PROPOSED LEGISLATION 
 
 
To:  Mayor Gavin Buckley 
 
From:  Dr. Sally Nash and John Menassa,  

Department of Planning and Zoning 
 
Date:  February 26, 2020 
 
Subject: O-17-20:  Unsafe Structures - Placarding 
 
 
 
The ordinance modifies the sections of City Code that pertain to placarding structures.  When 
structures have been damaged by fire, storm or other structural events the City Code designates 
the Department of Planning and Zoning as the agency that posts an unfit or unsafe placard.  This 
change will give the Fire Chief the authority to designate certain staff to post unfit and unsafe 
placards.   
 
 


